
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

The following are the minimum items your child requires for 2023. You are able to order all required 

items through the Lucky Charm Newsagency, or you can source certain items yourself. Items such as 

library bags and headphones can be re used from previous years. Of particular importance is getting the 

correct book types and quality glue sticks.  

You can provide the entire list to Lucky Charm Newsagents, or just highlight which items you require 

from them. If you intend to order through Lucky Charm Newsagents, please provide your list to them by 

Friday 2nd December, 2022.  

 

 

 

YEAR 3 BOOK LIST 

Amount   Item/s 

1  Left-handed or right-handed blunt end scissors 

3  335mm x 245mm scrapbooks (64 pages) 

2  Plastic Document wallet A4 

1  Pack of 4 whiteboard markers 

2  Protext A4 Graph Book - 10mm Graph Ruled (Bilby) 96PGGraph Book 

4  Protext A4 70gsm 14mm Dotted Thirds Exercise Book 96 Pg Blue (Goanna) 

1  Thin wooden ruler 

4  Glue sticks (please make sure these are of good quality) 

6  HB lead pencils 

6  Red pencils 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Parents to Source: 

1 x A4 Ream Photocopy Paper 

1 x Headphones  

Pencil case – erasers (2), sharpeners (2), highlighters (2), black sharpie (1 x fine 1.0mm), black felt tip 

pen (1), 1 pack each of coloured pencils, crayons and textas  

1 x Library bag 

1 x Box of tissues 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL ITEMS ARE LABELLED CLEARLY WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME. 

Students should also bring to school each day a labelled hat, water bottle, lunch box and school bag.  

  South Hedland Primary School 
2023 Booklist Requirements 

 

Parent Name:        Mobile: 

 

_____________________________________            ____________________________ 



 

 

 

 

 

 
South Hedland Square 

9-31 Throssell Rd 

South Hedland WA 

6722 

08 9172 2487 

 

Dear Parent  

 

Thank you so much for choosing our store to meet your Back to School needs.  

 

We are grateful for your business and we hope we can provide you with a valuable asset within the 

community of Port Hedland.  

 

Please attach your booklist to this cover letter and fill in the details below. 

 

Your Name  

Collection Date  

Credit Card Number  

Expiry Date                                                                      CVV 

Phone Number  

Child’s Name 1  

 

 I understand that while the staff at TLC will try their best to match the school list as closely as possible, 
due to supplier stock issues some brands, colours, and prices may be different to those specified on the 
booklist.  

 I understand that my details will remain strictly confidential, and are for the purpose of this Back to 
School order only.  

We look forward to fulfilling your stationery needs, and we thank you for the opportunity to serve you.  

The Lucky Charm 

South Hedland 

 

South Hedland Primary School 
2023 Booklist  

 


